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Calling All Alumni! 70th Anniversary 
Celebration July 15, 2017 
 

Plans are being made for the 70th anniversary 
celebration and we need your help. We would like 
to reach as many of our alumni and former faculty 
& staff as possible. Please help us connect to your 
classmates by forwarding this email to them. 
You can connect to us through Facebook or our 
website. Plan to attend this great event! Thank you 
for helping us spread the word! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Accreditation Approved Through 2021 
 

Columbia Christian hosted the ACSI Accreditation 
Team in October. Columbia Christian Schools has 
been accredited through 2021. The team had many 
good things to say about the heritage and vision of 
Columbia Christian. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Boy's Basketball wins 
League Title - Heads to State! 
The Columbia Christian Schools Boy's Varsity 
Basketball team won the Valley 10 League 
Championship and then secured their spot in the 
state 1-A tournament with a win Saturday night, 
against Lowell. 
 

 



Service Spotlight 
A Servants Heart 
For more than 20 years Auctioneer Andy Hill has 
donated his time, energy and expertise to Columbia 
Christian Schools for the annual benefit auction. 
Andy is married to Cynthia (Vinyard) Hill who is a 
CCS alum. Andy attended Columbia Christian 
College 1962-1963. Thank you Andy for being a 
servant to Columbia Christian Schools! 
 

 

 

 

Memorial Gifts 

In 2015 Columbia Christian received gifts in 

memory/honor of: 
 

Carol Adams 
Jesse Baker 

Sandra Branum 
Forrest and Faye English 

Loretta Ferrell 
Edna Ruth Fields 

Clark and Avis Hanna 
Gene Hinds 

Billye Gaye Lawrence 
Joe Marsh 

Joyce Miller 
Dennis Peugh 

 

 

Morgan and Judy Outlaw Honored 
June 1, 2015 was a day of celebration on our 
campus. Friends and family gathered as the 
Morgan and Judy Outlaw Center for Academic 
Excellence was dedicated. Formerly known as the 
Academy Building, the Outlaw Center houses all 
pre-school classrooms, elementary classrooms, and 
most of the middle school classrooms including the 
new library and new computer lab. (Columbia's high 
school students are primarily on the south end of 
campus including Sanders Hall, they gym and the 
remodeled Student Center.) 
 

 

 

 
 

The mission of Columbia Christian is to provide a Christ-centered education 
focused on excellence in faith, character and academics. 
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